
From: Joan Gilvarry [mailto:Joan.Gilvarry@imb.ie]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 12, 2012 12:57 PM 
To: SANCO FEES PHARMACOVIGILANCE 
Subject: Comments from Irish Medicines Board. 

 

Good afternoon. 

The Irish Medicines Board has commented on the Concept Paper via the Head of Medicines 
Agency. All of our comments have been incorporated in the attachment document which the 
HMA will also send to the Commission. 

With Kind Regards 

Joan Gilvarry FRCPI 

Director of Human Products Medicines 

Irish Medicines Board 

 

 


